
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Pursuant to 24 CFR 570.507(a)(1) of the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development 

regulations, the City of Beloit’s Consolidated Annual Performance Evaluation Report (CAPER) is being 

made available for review and comment.  This report outlines how the 2022 Community Development 

Block Grant funds were expended and describes the activities that were undertaken in the City of Beloit 

that met the housing, homeless and community development needs of City residents.  Interested parties 

may review the CAPER in the Lobby, First Floor of Beloit City Hall, 100 State Street, between the 

hours of 8:00 AM and 4:30 PM, Monday through Friday, from Tuesday, February 28, 2023 through 

March 28, 2023.  Through the same time period, a copy of the CAPER will also be available at the 

Public Library and on the City’s website at www.beloitwi.gov under City Departments - Community 

Development – CAPER Documents. A public hearing on the CAPER will be held on March 20, 2023 

during the regularly scheduled City Council Meeting in the Forum of Beloit City Hall at 100 State Street 

at 7:00pm. The 2022 CAPER will be submitted to the US Department of Housing and Urban 

Development on March 30, 2023.  

 

For further information or to submit comments, contact Megan McBride in the Community 

Development Department at (608)364-6738 or by email at mcbridem@beloitwi.gov.   

 

Megan McBride, Grants Administrator, City of Beloit Community Development Department 
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